SCHOOL PICNIC TUESDAY 4 FEBRUARY 2020

We will be holding a school picnic at our school on Tuesday evening starting at 5.30 and finishing at 7.00pm.

Bring your own picnic tea for your family and come on down to the grassed area next to the school pool. This is
a great opportunity to get to know other families in the school and also get to know our teachers.

All children must be accompanied by an adult.
The pool will, be open for swimming.

We look forward to seeing everyone there.




